
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear R Lack 
 
Policy on Advance Stop Lines  
 
Thank you for your email of 2

nd
 October to the Department for Transport. 

Your email has been transferred to the Traffic and Technology division. 
 
It may be helpful if you could provide a contact number so that a Department 
Official will be able to address your queries. If you could please send this 
number to traffic.signs@dft.gov.uk. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Michael Obeng 

R Lack 
Email: request-523363-

9ee0cf00@whatdotheyknow.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Department for Transport 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London 
SW1P 4DR 
Tel: 0300 330 3000 
 
Web Site: www.gov.uk/dft 
 
Our Ref: GT51/3/3/239040 
Your Ref:  
 
30 October 2018 
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